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6:00 PM 
 

 
 
 
Manchester Township is holding a special meeting on the local broadband 
initiative on Tuesday, August 14, 2018 from 6-7 p.m., at the Manchester Township 
Hall.  Invited guests include State Representative Donna Lasinski and Derrel 
Duplechin, Vice President of Engineering for CCG Consulting (Township’s 
contractor for the Broadband Feasibility Study).  Residents are encouraged to 
attend and share thoughts or ask questions about the purpose/scope of the 
study. 
 
 


